May 7, 2025


Dear Community Member:
          
This year's Independence Day Celebration will be held on Friday, July 4th.  The Piedmont Area Chamber of Commerce will honor those who fought or continue to serve our nation with community events and a fireworks display.

We will be hosting food trucks on the Greenway starting at 4pm. The annual 4th of July parade will begin at 6:30pm with line up at 6pm at the High School. All are welcome and encouraged to participate in the parade for free with no pre-registration required. Our finale' will be the fireworks at the Greenway starting at approximately 9:15 p.m.

The fireworks display now cost in excess of $8000 and can only continue with the generous financial support of our community.  As a thank you, a list of contributors will be publicly credited by the Chamber for their donation.

If you would like to donate by credit/debit payment, please call the office with your card information or stop by the Chamber office to make payment.  If you prefer to donate by check, please enclose your payment made out to the Piedmont Area Chamber of Commerce.

In order to prepare for the event, please return your contribution by June 20, 2025.

We will also be hosting a BBQ Firework Fundraiser at the Chamber office on June 13th  from 11am-1pm. Please make plans to attend. 

Name:_______________________________________Phone:____________

Organization:___________________________________________________

Address:______________________________________________________

Amount:

______ $100

______ $250

______ $500

______ $1000

_____ Other 

(Please return this completed form to: Piedmont Area Chamber of Commerce, 313 Piedmont Ave, Piedmont, MO 63957 or drop off at the Chamber office)
If you have any questions, please email Sara at chamber@visitpiedmontmo.com or call 573-223-4046.
